## The Kimblewick Hunt



Thame Council Thame OXON

18 October 2017

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Kimblewick Hunt have so greatly appreciated the opportunity to meet in the Market Square, Thame at New Year over the past few years and the occasion has quickly become a highly popular, renewed fixture in the local Christmas calendar. With your kind consent, we wish to meet again in the Market Square on Monday 1 January.

In order to facilitate a smooth event we would ensure the following measures:

- All mounted followers will be notified of out-of-town parking areas
- All mounted followers will be notified of 'no-go' areas
- Stewards on foot and in tabards will be deployed to ensure smooth movement of people, horses and traffic
- Cleaning crew will attend to the square after the meet

The Kimblewick Hunt would gladly make a donation to the Cottage Hospital following a bucket collection.

Last year's New Year Meet was a resounding success, particularly with the local community and we do hope to be able to hold it this season. I look forward to hearing from you and would be delighted to discuss any matters should you so wish.

	۲.		r	
Yours	та	ıtn	ıtu	IIV.

## **Andrew Sallis**